
 
 
May 9, 2008 
 
 
RE: 2009 Northwest District Junior Livestock Show 

Dates:  February 27-March 3, 2008 
 

 

Dear NWDJLS Participants, Ag Teachers, and Extension Agents, 

 
Recently the general committee of the 75th Annual NWDJLS voted on some changes for 
the upcoming show and I wanted you to be informed of the recent decisions.  For the 
2009 show, the following changes are in effect: 
 

• The “females” will show seperately from the “males” and each specie will be 
allowed to sell two females (8 total females in the premium sale) 
 

• The market animal show will be “male only” and those animals will be eligible 
for the premium sale based on the following:   

o 80 total market animals will sell 
o Each specie is guaranteed 15 animals in the sale with the balance prorated.   
 

• Schedule:  we are evaluating the schedule for changes.  More information to 
follow. 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  Enjoy your summer and we look forward to 
seeing you at the 2009 show! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa Donaldson 
General Superintendent 
 


